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21st January 2021
Acting Head of Year 10 - Mr C. Pickles

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you are well and everyone is safe at home. We have received a really pleasing response to online teaching and I want to stress to all Year 10 students and their parents how important it is to keep going at present.  When Year 10 return to school we can pick up in their examination subjects quickly at this important time stage in their education.  Many thanks to you for all the positive messages and we look forward to a time when students can all return safely.

Mrs Bradley will be starting her maternity leave on Wednesday 27th January and I am sure you will join with me in wishing her all the best. The Head of Year role will be filled in her absence by Mr Pickles who is a member of the PE Department. I know that Mr Pickles already has excellent relationships with many of the Year 10 students and some of their parents; I am sure that you will get to know him better during the remainder of this academic year and support him in working with our students.

Yours sincerely
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Mr A.W. Roll

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr. A. Roll

School Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9EL

Tel: 0121 453 5211  Email:office@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk

www.waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk


